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Plan to join us in front of the Christmas Tree at the front of the F.O. Bailey 
building at the Junction of Routes 9 and 115, Sunday, June 25th at 2:15pm to 
Welcome Home WWII Veteran, Silas Peaslee, as he returns home from his 
Honor Flight Maine.  Feel free to make a sign(s) that read “Welcome Home”, 
“Thank You” or wave the American Flag.  The North Yarmouth Fire Rescue 
Department, Cumberland County Sheriff’s Department and members of the North 
Yarmouth Veterans Memorial Park will be providing an escort home for Silas from 
the Jetport, thru town and to his home.  

Town News 

Senior 

Tax 

Credit 

If you are age 70 or older, with an annual 
income of $40,000 or less and lived in North 
Yarmouth for 10 years or more you may 
qualify for the Senior Tax Credit.   
Click Here for the application and criteria. 
Application Deadline June 30, 2017 

Town of North Yarmouth  has  2 position 
openings. A part-time position in 
Administration and a full-time in the Public 
Works Department.  For more information 
go to our website www.northyarmouth.org 
or click here. 

 

http://www.northyarmouth.org/sites/northyarmouthme/files/uploads/application_and_ordinance.pdf
http://www.northyarmouth.org/
https://www.northyarmouth.org/home/news/employment-opportunities


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you looking for a way to help out in your 
community?  The Town Manager is looking for 
Volunteers for the following Municipal committees… 

 Board of Assessment Review 
 Economic Development & Sustainability Comm. 
 North Yarmouth School Fund Committee 
 Parks & Recreation Committee 
 Planning Board 
 Zoning Board of Appeals 

 

 
If interested please contact the Town Manager, Rosemary Roy at 207-829-3705 or email 

manager@northyarmouth.org 
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I WANT  
YOUR PHOTOS 

If you, a family member or a friend is a Veteran living in 
North Yarmouth , the Town Clerk would like you send 
her your photos.  

 
 

Debbie is currently building a page on the Town website to 
Honor our local Veterans. 
 
Email your photos (in uniform and plain cloths) along with 
the branch of service served and time period to 
townclerk@northyarmouth.org or bring your photos to the 
Town Office and Debbie will scan photos and return the 
originals immediately.  

 
 

 

 
6-19-2017  Living Well in NY 1pm 

 
6-20-2017  Select Board 7pm 
 
6-27-2017  Select Board Workshop 7pm (Westcustogo Hall) 
 
6-28-2017  Comprehensive Plan Committee 6:30pm 
 

  
 

 
Municipal Offices 

 
CLOSED 

 
Monday – July 3, 2017 
Tuesday – July 4, 2017 

http://www.northyarmouth.org/town-clerk/pages/honoring-our-veterans
mailto:townclerk@northyarmouth.org


 

 

 
  
 

KIDS FARM CAMP 
AT Skyline Farm & Deri Farm 

 
Join us this summer for a special Kids Farm Camp summer program at Skyline 

Farm and Deri Farm in North Yarmouth. 
 

Farm cap for children ages 6-10.  There will be a 3 special one-week sessions.  Weeks of :   
June 26, July 10 and July31.  Space is limited so reserve your child’s spot soon! 
 
Children will enjoy Skyline Farm’s 56 acres of farm & forest land while getting their hands dirty 
through hands-on-learning with farm friends at MOFGA certified Deri Farm.  
 
For more information and to register online visit:  www.farmtotablekids.com 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Disclaimer – Requests to be included in Reminders from Town Hall are at the discretion of the Communications Sub-committee. 
The posting of announcements, reports, documents and links (embedded or otherwise) included or attached to Reminders From 
Town Hall does not necessarily reflect the official opinion, policy or position of any Board, Committee, Commission, Department 
or employee of the Town of North Yarmouth, Maine.  E-mail addresses associated with Reminders from Town Hall are considered 
public information and may become public knowledge. 

Community News 

 
North Yarmouth 

Community Red Cross Blood Drive 
 

Wednesday, June 28th   1:00-6:00 pm, at the 
Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints 

247 Walnut Hill Road. 
 

Gentle Yoga for Seniors 

Mondays 11am to 12:15pm 
at the former Memorial School  

(120 Memorial Highway)  
 

-FMI- 
 

http://www.farmtotablekids.com/
https://www.northyarmouth.org/living-well-north-yarmouth/webforms/gentle-yoga-seniors

